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MEMORANDUM 

 

  DATE:  April 24, 2019 

TO:  Parents, Administration and Staff of Almadina Language Charter Academy Students  

FROM:  Glenn McClure, Superintendent of Schools 

RE:  Retirement Announcement 

 

 

Greetings!  

I announced to the ALCA Board of Directors last night that it is my intention to retire as Superintendent 

of Schools/CEO effective August 23, 2019. While it has been a difficult decision, my wife and I both agree 

that it is now the right moment for us to devote more time to ourselves, our children and our 

grandchildren. 

It has been a pleasure and a privilege to serve the students, the parents, the staff and the Board of the 

Almadina Language Charter Society.  

I wish you all the best in your future endeavors. 
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